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Announcing Medi-Cal Manual Third Edition 

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has now posted the Medi-Cal Manual 
Third Edition for Intensive Care Coordination (ICC), Intensive Home Based Services 
(IHBS) and Therapeutic Foster Care (TFC) Services for Medi-Cal Beneficiaries. This 
manual provides information and guidelines for the delivery and billing of ICC, IHBS, 
and the TFC service model. 

These services continue to be available to all youth up to age 21 through the EPSDT 
benefit who are eligible for full scope Medi-Cal and meet medical necessity. 

All previous mandates around the facilitation and timeline of CFT meetings organized by 
BHS providers for youth identified as Enhanced/Subclass remain in place.  

Please share this information with your clinical staff and Care Coordinators. 

If you have questions, please contact your BHS PWB Liaison or the BHS PWB Program 
Manager Amanda (Mandy) Kaufman at Amanda.Kaufman@sdcounty.ca.gov. 

All current bulletins, information notices, Pathways to Well-Being related forms, fact 
sheets, resources, and Pathways to Well-Being Staff contact information can be  
found by visiting the BHETA Pathways to Well-Being website 
https://theacademy.sdsu.edu/programs/BHETA/pathways/. 


